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Monday 18th March 2024 

 
Year 1 Phonics Fun family event 

 
 

Dear Year 1 families, 
 
We would like to invite you to an exciting Phonics Fun event after school on Tuesday 7th May. The 
event will run from 3:30 until 4:30. A member of the Year 1 team will meet families at the main office 
at 3:30 and direct you to the event. During the session you will have the chance to try a range of 
phonics and reading activities as well as enjoy a story time with the Year 1 teachers. 
 
During the event parents will have the opportunity to ask questions regarding the upcoming Phonics 
Screening (that takes place in June) and look at some available Phonics Screening materials 
throughout the session. 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if your family will be attending. We cannot wait to enjoy 
some quality reading time with you!  
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 1 team 
 


